
City Newsletter: January 2019 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SERVICE TO THE COMMUNITY 
To our retiring City Council members, Richard Harms &  

Dave Dykmann, thank you for the many years of service that you have provided 

to the City of Hickman. 

Council Members Dykmann and Harms 

continually strived for excellence and 

fairness while serving on the Hickman 

City Council.  Their loyalty and  

dedication contributed to the  

betterment of the community and they 

exhibited exceptional  

leadership, character, and community  

involvement through their service to the 

Hickman City Council. 

TOP ROW: Council Member Chad Parker, Council Member Doug Wagner, 

Council Member Phil Goering, City Administrator Silas Clarke,  

Council Member Steve Noren, & Council Member Walt Nelson 

FRONT ROW:  Council Member Justina Ziemann, Mayor Doug Hanson,  

Assistant City Administrator/Clerk Kelly Oelke  

 

 

 
 

Doug Hanson  
Mayor 

City Council Members 
Phil Goering 
Walt Nelson 
Steve Noren 
Chad Parker 
Doug Wagner 

Justina Ziemann  
 

Silas Clarke 
City Administrator & Economic 

Development Director 

Kelly Oelke  
Assistant City Administrator, 
City Clerk & Finance Director 

Bob Lovorn 
Public Works  

Facilities Director 

Trent Georgiana   
Parks & Recreation Director 

Heidi Hoglund 
Zoning & Codes Director 

 
Lyndsey Harms 

Deputy Clerk 

Karen Sayer 
Utility Billing Clerk  

 
Mala DeBerg 
Office Assistant 

Brian Reese 
Activities/Community 
 Center Coordinator 

 
Eric Hermreck 

Public Works Maintenance II 

Luke Mattson 
Public Works Maintenance I 

Jason Brownell 
Lancaster County 

Deputy Sheriff  

EMERGENCIES - 911 
Police & Fire Dispatch 

Center - 402.441.6500 
 

WATER-SEWER-ELECTRICAL 
EMERGENCY AFTERHOURS: 

402-792-2212 

City Office Hours 
Monday - Friday 

8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. 
24 Hour Drop Box  

City of Hickman 
115 Locust Street 

P.O. Box 127 
Hickman, NE 68372 

402.792.2212 
www.hickman.ne.gov RICHARD HARMS—32 YEARS                        DAVE DYKMANN—16 YEARS 

1986-2018                                                                 2002-2018       

NEWLY APPOINTED HICKMAN GOVERNING BODY 

& ADMINISTRATIVE STAFF 



PERMIT REQUIREMENTS 

PERMITS ARE REQUIRED for all new construction and/or structural changes made to  

any existing buildings.  This includes change of land usage; new development;  

subdivisions; fences and signs.   

The replacement of permanently wired fixed-in-place including, but not limited to,  

furnaces, air conditioners, garbage dishwashers and water heaters shall be subject  

to permit .  No permit is required to replace an electrical appliance that has a cord 

and plugs into an outlet (i.e. garage door opener) 

If you plan to build or remodel, it is YOUR responsibility to obtain the necessary permits. 

Many permit applications can be found online at www.hickman.ne.gov, under City Services,  

forms & permits.  Permits are also available at the Hickman City Hall, 115 Locust Street. 

For more information contact the Zoning & Codes Director, Heidi Hoglund, by phone at 

402.792.2212 or email at heidih@hickman.ne.gov 

Registration for  
Hickman Royals &  

Hickman Youth T-Ball  & 
Coach Pitch 

 
Sign up day will be 

held on  
January 12, 2019,  

8am to 11am  
at the Hickman Community Center,  

Room 128A. 
For more information  

contact the Activities Coordinator, 
Brian Reese, at 402-792-2212 or 
email activities@hickman.ne.gov  

 

The Voice News presents the 36th Annual Animal Run on  

Saturday, February 2nd at 10:00 am to benefit the Hickman  

Aquatic Center.  Awards ceremony and prize drawings will 

take place after the race. 

5 MILE RUN—2 MILE RUN—2 MILE FUN WALK 

Entry Forms are available at the Voice News, 114 Locust St,  

Ste. B or sign up online at 

http://getmeregistered.com/AnimalRun 

$37 entry fee if received by January 24th.   

Late registration is $40. 

Race day registration will be available. 


